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Dear Parent/Carer

We hope to see you all at our Christmas Service on Tuesday 16 December at 1.30 p.m. in school.  Rehearsals have been taking place for over a month and pupils and staff have been working very hard to ensure an enjoyable performance on the day.

Christmas Postbox

Jura class have created a lovely Christmas Postbox for the school for pupils to post their letters to Santa and cards for each other.  Should you require names of pupils that are in your child’s class please put a request via the home diary.  Staff have chosen to donate to the North Ayrshire Food Bank rather than sending cards.  On the day of the Christmas Service we will have a collection box and the money raised will also go toward purchasing items for the North Ayrshire Food Bank.

Cash for Kids

We enjoyed a very festive lunch whilst wearing tinsel and Christmas jumpers and raised £38.50 for this very worthwhile cause.

Christmas Fayre

A huge thank you to all parent council members for helping with the planning, organisation and running of our Christmas Fayre.  Thank you also to the parent helpers who came along to help at stalls on the day.  We made £1,085 on the day and our Christmas Raffle money is £667, giving us a grand total so far of £1,752.   
Please remember to send in money for raffle tickets if you have not already done so.  The grand draw will take place on Friday morning.  
Christmas Outings

The senior pupils have enjoyed a range of festive outings over the past couple of weeks including ‘Aladdin’ at The Palace Theatre in Kilmarnock and the Variety Club Party at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Glasgow.  
The primary pupils enjoyed an outing to Rouken Glen Park and they are due to attend the ‘Singing Kettle’ at the Magnum Leisure Centre next week.

Parent Questionnaires

Thank you to parents for completing and returning the Parent Questionnaires.  If you have not already done so please can you complete and return it to the school before the Christmas holidays.  
The information you send will help to inform our school vision statement which will be incorporated into our Curriculum Rationale Policy.  It is vitally important that we have a shared vision of what we want to achieve for our children and young people.

Pinterest

Pinterest is a free website, which requires registration to use.  Users can upload, save, sort, and manage images—known as pins—and other media content (e.g. videos and images) through collections known as pinboards.  There are many boards on the website that provide good ideas for arts and crafts ideas, low cost sensory ideas, literacy and numeracy activities for pupils with additional support ideas that parents could usefully utilise at home.  So if the weather means that you have to stay at home for the day, have a browse and see if there is a fun activity that you can do with your child to ease the boredom!

Positive About Autism

I attended a Sensory Plus course recently and one of the speakers was Chris Barson.  Chris used to be the Director of Training for the National Autistic Society and he has a wealth of knowledge about Autism and sensory processing difficulties.  His website has resources for parents, if you want to find out more information please visit:

www.positiveaboutautism.co.uk

Goodbye and Good Luck

I would like to take this opportunity to say a fond farewell and wish Ryan Holland and his family the best of luck as he moves onto adult life.  Ryan has attended the school since the age of 5 and he will be missed by both his peers and staff.  

Happy Holidays

A warm thank you to all of our parents and carers for the continued support that you provide to the school.  
I wish everyone a very Happy Christmas and New Year and look forward to continued partnership working in 2015.

Yvonne Gribben
Head Teacher 
Haysholm Christmas Newsletter








